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Our Safeguarding Team 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) -  

Mrs Kim Wenyon 

Ms Kershaw 

Miss Jess Foster  

Safeguarding Governor: Loretta Shepherd 

At least one member of the DSL team will be avail-

able at school during the school day.  

Mastermind Competition! 

A HUGE congratulations to the team from Year 

4 that competed in the Mastermind Competition 

against local schools at Rise Park on Wednes-

day. I am proud to say that the children did an 

amazing job and were crowned the winners. 

Well done! 

 

Appeal for donations 

We are appealing for any donations of school uni-

form, especially for nursery aged children and older 

children in school. We would also like to ask for 

any donations of school shoes, plimsols and PE 

kits. We would be very grateful of any donations. 

Donations can be bought to the School Office. 

Outstanding Dinner Money  

As we are nearing the end of Term we ask that 

parent/carers ensure that any outstanding Dinner 

Monies are paid in full by the 23
rd

 July 2025.  As 

always you can pay the balance on the Abor App 

or by cash in the office. If you need to discuss your 

account please come and see Mrs Ludlow in the 

School Office or call on 0115 9157517.   

Father’s Day Breakfast 

This morning we hosted our Father’s Day Breakfast 

ahead of Father’s Day this Sunday. It was great to 

see so many of you, and we thank you for the love-

ly feedback given.  

Please see below services that may be able 

to offer you additional support: 

 

B U Notts 

www.beusupport.co.uk 

0115 708 0008 

 

NottAlone 

www.nottalone.org.uk 

 

Children’s 0-19 Public Health Nursing Service—

Children’s Health Advice Hub 

www.nottinghamcitycare.nhs.uk 

0300 300 0040 

Monday — Friday 8:30am — 5:00pm 

Warm Weather 

As the weather warms up, we ask that you 

please provide your child with a cap/sun hat and 

apply sun cream before attending school to pro-

tect your child from the heat. We encourage all 

children to bring their own water bottles in that 

can be replenished throughout the day to keep 

them hydrated. 

SEND Review Meetings 

If you would like a SEND review meeting, please 

contact Miss Foster to arrange this in school. 

Please contact via Class Dojo or the Senco email 

address which is as follows: 

senco@westglade.nottingham.sch.uk 

Inset Day Reminder—Friday 20th June 

Our next Inset Day this term is next Friday 20th 

June. The children will not be required in school. 
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 Diary dates for Summer term 

Thursday 19th June—Year 6 trip to Nottingham 

Castle 

Friday 20th June—Inset day (children not in 

school) 

Friday 27th June—Year 1 trip to White Post Farm 

WC Monday 30th June—Year 6 Bikeability  

Wednesday 2nd July—Internal Transition Day  

Tuesday 8th July—Year 6 trip to Nottingham Trent 

University 

Tuesday 8th July—Year 4 trip to Southwell Min-

ster 

Wednesday 9th July—Year 2 trip to Twycross Zoo 

Tuesday 15th July—Year 5 Taster Day at Park 

Vale Academy 

Friday 18th July—F2 Graduation 

Monday 21st July—Year 2 Graduation 

Tuesday 22nd July—Year 6 Performance and 

Graduation (after school) 

Wednesday 23rd July—Westglade’s Got Talent 

(for the children only) 

Wednesday 23rd July—Last day for the children 

Thursday 24th July—Inset day (children not in 

school) 

Friday 25th July—Inset day (children not in 

school) 

Some dates might be subject to change but we 

will let you know as soon as possible if they do. 

Help and support for a range of issues can be 

found on the Nottingham City website. Just type 

in Ask Lion Nottingham. There is advice and sup-

port on areas such as food banks, warm spaces, 

what's on across the city, homes and house and 

SEND.  

Walesby Residential  

Some of our Year 5 and Year 6 pupil’s had the 

opportunity to go on a Residential trip to Walesby 

Forest last week for two nights. The children had 

an amazing experience, they took part in many 

adventurous and challenging activities, and it was 

lovely to see the children working together and 

cheering each other on. The children represented 

the school and themselves fantastically, we are 

so proud of all of them for over coming fears, giv-

ing things a go, being brave and most importantly 

having a great time and making so many memo-

ries!  

School Parking 

Can we please kindly ask when dropping and 

picking up your children at school that you main-

tain a cautious approach and do not park on the 

yellow zig-zags and adhere to the speed limits 

outside of school. 

 

Also, can you please be mindful not to block resi-

dents drives and park courteously. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Staying safe online 

We know that technology and the internet is a big 

part of our lives. It be can brilliant but we also 

know that there are challenges and worries when 

it comes to children being safe online. Here are 

some useful websites that can give you advice 

and guidance around keeping children of all ages 

safe online: 

 https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/

parents-and-carers 

https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/

online-safety/ 


